
Medical Reserve Corps
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THE SHARON MEDICAL
 RESERVE CORP

 

The Sharon Health Department is seeking individuals who are interested in joining our Sharon Medical
Reserve Corps (MRC). This volunteer reserve corps is made up of volunteers who assist in preparing for
and responding to public health emergencies in our community.  Public health emergencies, such as
pandemic flu, natural disasters, or other catastrophic events will easily overwhelm our town’s emergency
response team.
 
We are looking for both Medical and non-medical volunteers who will make a commitment to help their
community in whatever capacity they are able to.  MRC volunteers will be provided with valuable
education and training in order to respond to public health emergencies.
 
To register, of for additional information, please contact the Health Department at 781.784.1500 ext.1141
or email lcallan@townofsharon.org
 
Medical Reserve Corp Application (pdf)
 

http://www.townofsharon.net/Public_Documents/SharonMA_WebDocs/Health/MRCVolunteerApp1.pdf

